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David R. Birdsong
130 Anton Dr
Nashville, TN 37211
RIN 3038-AC61

I am contacting you to voice my opinion of the proposed change in the leverage for Forex
traders. I am a small trader and the changes will have a huge negative effect on my trading
and could force me to move my trading account to an overseas broker, which is something that
I would prefer not to do. Please let traders be the ones to determine what our leverage should
be.

Thanks
David R. Birdsong


